
3/20/2018 State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - FW: MR173 plants TR70 fence

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=9eb12861c0&jsver=7NKBhY4B7p8.en.&view=pt&q=swanstedt%40deserado.com&qs=true&search=query&th=162208c06a6

Bowles - DNR, Brock <brock.bowles@state.co.us>

FW: MR173 plants TR70 fence 
1 message

Scott Wanstedt <swanstedt@deserado.com> Tue, Mar 13, 2018 at 12:07 PM
To: "Bowles - DNR, Brock" <brock.bowles@state.co.us>

 

 

From: Maiolo, Jennifer [mailto:jmaiolo@blm.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 07, 2018 8:35 AM 
To: Sco� Wanstedt <swanstedt@deserado.com> 
Subject: MR173 plants TR70 fence

 

Hi Jennifer

I have reviewed MR 173 and they are fine as far as plants go.   I also wanted to ask about the de-watering stuff they did down
by the train load-out in T3N, R 101W, Section 22.   I had a permittee call and he said they have ripped out a bunch of fence for
that project and it has not been replaced.  Can you check with someone at BME and see what is going on with that project and
find out if they are going to replace the fence?  

 

 

--

Jennifer Maiolo

 

Ph. 970-826-5077

email: jmaiolo@blm.gov

 

Mining Engineer

Little Snake Field Office

455 Emerson St.

Craig, CO 81625
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